Lindisfarne Methodist Church February 2020
Our first Parish Council meeting for the year was held on Tuesday, 28th January.  
Items discussed were:  
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The west folding doors in the Multi-purpose Room are faulty.  
If you use this room, please don’t try closing these doors until further notice.  
2. A working-bee to tidy up our church grounds and gardens will shortly be held.  If you are willing to assist with this working-bee look out for further details.  
3. A long-term maintenance plan will be developed, incorporating all our church’s building and plant such as painting the building (inside and out), replacing carpets, furniture, curtains, etc.  This plan will enable both a long-term budget and fund-raising programme to be drawn up.  
4. Recently, our Health and Safety Committee met.  They wish to hold a building evacuation practice during a Sunday Service.  They need to identify all mobility issues and resolve these prior to this evacuation practice happening.  This will occur one Sunday morning.  
5. The Worship and Education Committee still needs to appoint a new convenor, following Carolyn Clearwater’s move to Oamaru.  
6. Our Pastoral and Outreach Committee has already commenced work.  The proposed date for the first 2020 Friday Club meeting is the 6th March.  This year’s annual calendar is being worked on; containing many of our annual events with some proposed minor changes.  No doubt we will hear more about this after the committee meets to discuss matters further.  
